Notice of Public Meeting of the Veterans' Bonus Appeal Board

Tuesday, August 4, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

In accordance with G.L. c. 30A, §§ 18-20 and 940 C.M.R. 29.03, but subject to the Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law issued by Governor Baker on March 12, 2020, notice is hereby given of a meeting of the Veterans' Bonus Appeal Board to be held remotely.

This meeting is open to the public. To access, please contact the Legal Department of the Office of the State Treasurer and Receiver General at sgkim@tre.state.ma.us and you will be provided with information necessary to participate in the meeting.

Reasonably anticipated topics of discussion at the August 4, 2020 Veterans' Bonus Appeal Board meeting include:

Open Session

• Items not reasonably anticipated 48 hours prior to the meeting.

Executive Session

- Litigation: Machado v. Goldberg, Appeals Court docket no. 2019-P-0717; and
- Other items not reasonably anticipated 48 hours prior to the meeting.

This notice was posted on Friday, July 31, 2020 on or before 10:00 a.m.

Sarah G. Kim, H.

General Counsel/Deputy Treasurer

State Treasurer's Designee to the Veterans' Bonus Appeal Board

cc: Office of the Secretary of State (regs@sec.state.ma.us)
Office of the Secretary of Administration & Finance (melissa.andrade@state.ma.us)